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Relevant text:  

Mr D O BRIEN: Ms Jones, can I ask to have on notice what is left for 2021 22 in programming 
grants funding? Thank you. Could you say yes for the record for Hansard.  

Ms JONES: Yes, Mr O Brien. 

Answer:  

Throughout 2021-2022 the Latrobe Valley Authority (LVA) is continuing to manage over 150 
active projects with a total funded value of $106.9 million.  

In addition, Regional Development Victoria will also work with the LVA in the activation of 
the $10 million Morwell Food Manufacturing Precinct. 

 

 

 

 

 


